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Sheplak, Scott . | —~{lp *

From: Sheplak, Scott

Sent: Friday, February 23, 2007 9:11 AM
To: Koerner, Jeff

Cc: ' Linero, Alvaro

Subject: FW: BART

fyi

From: Rogers, Tom

Sent: Thursday, February 22, 2007 4:30 PM
To: Sheplak, Scott

Subject: RE: BART

Yes.

. Tom Rogers

Division of Air Resource Management

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
(850) 921-9554

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are public
records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communication may therefore be subject to public disclosure.

From: Sheplak, Scott

Sent: Thursday, February 22, 2007 1:48 PM
To: Rogers, Tom

Cc: Linero, Alvaro

Subject: BART

Tom,

Jeff suggested that | send this to you regarding statements made in the BART permit application | am reviewing. | would like to
verify as it affects the BART applicability to the facility.

"Other pollutants such as VOC and ammonia have been determined by FDEP to have no significant effect on regional haze in
Florida. At present, the visibility impairing pollutants include SO, PAM and NOx."

"Fugitive PM emissions are not required to undergo BART control evaluation if the facility is more than 50 km from a Class | area."
Are these two statements correct? Thanks.

Scott

2/23/2007




